
Kettleburgh Village Produce Association 

 

Report To The Kettleburgh Annual Parish Meeting Thursday 26th April 2018 

 

The 2017 show held on Saturday 2nd September was the most successful for several years 

with the number of competitors and entries showing a significant increase on the previous 

year.  The most popular classes were tomatoes, the Victoria Sandwich cake, apples, dahlias, a 

hand-made card and a colouring of the village sign for children.  Photography classes were 

also well supported.   With encouragement from the Kettleburgh Craft Club we hope to 

increase the craft classes in coming years.   

Run by a small group of enthusiastic volunteers our show is currently held on the first Saturday in 

September here in the village hall.  The aim is to have fun and also to learn.  Everyone is welcome to 

exhibit and help and advice is available from members of the committee.  It is a traditional show with 

sections for vegetables, flowers, fruit, cookery, wine, photographs and children’s classes and 

participants from Kettleburgh and the surrounding villages particularly Brandeston are 

welcomed. 

Help on the day is welcome, but what we really want are your entries.  If you have any ideas 

for classes at future shows please let us know and if you visit a show elsewhere please bring 

me a schedule – this is where we pick up ideas for different classes.   The show this year will 

be on Saturday 1st September. 

 

Claire Norman 

VPA Secretary 

 


